
 

 

Important Provider Update – Huntsville, AL 
Dr. Kumar Departure from AllerVie Health, Effective June 2024 

 

After many dedicated years of providing compassionate care to the Huntsville, Alabama community, 

Dr. Shashi Kumar will be retiring and transitioning away from practicing medicine full-time in 

June of this year (2024). We are honored to have had the opportunity to work alongside Dr. Kumar 

over the last few years and hope that his retirement is filled with the happiness and joy he deserves!  

Please rest assured that we remain committed to serving you and ensuring you have a 

smooth transition of care. If you already have an appointment scheduled with Dr. Kumar, for your 

convenience, that appointment will be rescheduled with another provider from our practice. 

• Mallory Moore is a nurse practitioner who strives to provide quality care to all her patients 

and enjoys establishing a trusting relationship with them. She is passionate about educating 

her patients, so they feel empowered to manage their care with ease. 

• Jeannie Noblitt joined our team in April as a nurse practitioner. She is deeply committed to 

the patient’s well-being and is excited to help you find freedom for your allergy and asthma 

symptoms. 

• Hallie Taylor will be joining our team in June as a physician assistant. Hallie is an experienced 

provider who is dedicated to helping her patients feel better and reclaim their health. She is 

eager to join the AllerVie family and be part of the patient journey! 

While Dr. Kumar leaves behind an incredible legacy, we want to reassure you that as part of the 

AllerVie Health network, we remain committed to finding the right allergy and asthma specialists to 

continue serving the Huntsville community. During this transition, Dr. Kumar will be available in a 

limited capacity and providing clinical oversight for our providers. 

We remain steadfast in our mission to continue providing high-quality allergy and asthma care to 

our patients.  

 

Thank you for your trust over the years! 

AllerVie Health – Huntsville 

(256) 539-6536 

 

Important Patient Care Notice: 

All patients have the right to see any provider of their choice. If you need to reschedule or make changes to your 

appointment, please call your local clinic directly. If you would like to transfer your records to another practice outside of the 

AllerVie Health network, we will work with you to transfer your medical records to the physician of your choice, to you 

personally, or to your legally authorized representative. In order to request a transfer of your records, please download this 

medical records release and fax your completed request to 256.536.1504. If you do not seek to have your records returned to 

you or transferred to another provider of your choice, your records will be maintained at the current clinic location and 

retained in accordance with record retention requirements under state law.  

tel:(256)%20539-6536
https://www.allervie.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Allervie-Medical-Records-Release-Form-08-02-21.pdf
tel:(256)%20536-1504

	Important Provider Update – Huntsville, AL Dr. Kumar Departure from AllerVie Health, Effective June 2024

